



Mark Seltman 111 East 7<sup>th</sup> Street, #72 New York, NY 10009

Dear Mr. Seltman:

The Lower East Side Tenement museum would like to thank you for your time and support. To show our gratitude we would like to give you a free one-year membership at the Hobnobbers level. It is due to people like you that the Tenement Museum is able to offer unique experiences that no other Museum can. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Magault Baww Margaret Barron

Development Assistant

Mark Seltman,

Thanks so much for the leature and palm readings. It was enjoyed by all. I don'think we'll look at hands in quite the same way-especially those crooked pinky fingers!

M. All Brash.

Nick Bianchi
Program Assistant.

EAST SIDE TENEMENT MUSEUM

LOWER

66 Allen Street New York, NY 10002

212/ 431 0233 Fax 212/ 431 0402